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Commencement in the €af!

Stay tuned for details about a grade 12 meeting in the cafeteria. The target date is April 11th period

2,

Interested in Mohawk €ollege?

Cherish Gibson will be back for personal counselling sessions with interested students on the
afternoon of Thursday April 6. Please sign up in guidance to talk with Cherish about any
guestions you have about Mohawk programs.

Personal €ontact Information:

Please update us!

Once you graduate, we will need to contact you to pick up your graduation diploma. Even if you are not graduating
this year, please fill in your personal contact information. When you turn 18, we can only communicate directly with
you and not your parents or guardians.

https://forms.office.com/r/'YBGgZdxbJS



https://forms.office.com/r/YBGgZdxbJS

OJEN BURSARIES 2023
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Attention Grade 12 students in Ontario! Are you pursuing
post-secondary studies leading to a career in the justice sector?
If so, we have a great opportunity for you!

OJEN partners with the Association of Justices of the
Peace of Ontario, the Association of Ontario Judges, and
the Ontario Superior Court Judges’ Association to offer
22 bursaries across the province.

You only need to submit one application to be considered!

Students who apply should describe the justice sector
career they are interested in pursuing and how their
post-secondary program will help them achieve this goal.
The amount of bursary for each recipient is $1000.

For more information and to complete an s 2 ‘
application form, visit: bit.ly/OJENBursaries @ d
Deadline to submit applications:

26 May 2023 at 5:00 pm

Recipients will be notified by mid-August 2023.
More questions? Contact bursary@ojen.ca

Have a wonderful week!

Your guidance team...

Ms. Warren, Mrs. Lawson, and Mrs. Indelicato




